
From:   Jeff Rummel   

To:   Web Filer   
Date:   November 11, 2019

Subject:   1250-EX-ST-2019 pre-coordination data request
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019
Ref. 49967, 49810, 49485

Ms. Nguyen:

In reply to the above-referenced inquiries concerning FAA coordination for the STA Request pending
under File No. 1250-EX-ST-2019, this is to confirm that FAA coordination is not yet complete.

FAA coordination is almost complete &ndash; there are just a few remaining items that BAE Systems is
addressing with FAA.

Accordingly, it is requested that BAE Systems be provided an additional 30 days to complete coordination
- until December 9, 2019.

Should any additional time be required to complete coordination, BAE Systems will notify you by that
date.

Best regards,

Jeff Rummel
Attorney for BAE Systems


